
M i nut e s of the Com put er Com mi tt e e meeti ng hel d on 14 t h  Oct obe r 2019 at 13: 00pm in the 
Godw i n  Room , Old  Cour t  

 
 
P re s e nt :  



CR would prefer any help to be based in the FML during peak periods but both JR and AL stated that 
we need somebody in the office as often as possible and that with our current workload this would put 
a huge strain on our resources. A possible solution would be see if any students would be prepared to 
help out in the FML during the day and/or early evening.  
 
CR will talk to the Accommodation Office regarding the contracts to see if anything could be done to 
make things easier for all parties. It might be a good idea to see if the students could be given a longer 
period of time to get this done rather than the 5 days they currently have. 
 
Sum me r Update   
 
Conferences went very well especially the big four (ARM, EF, PowWow and Oxford Royale). 
Everyone was very happy with no problems. 
 
The Conference website has relaunched after the previous one was hacked last year. WordPress is 
being used again due to cost but at least it will be managed and maintained by the designers. 
 
Since the end of July all IT support calls are now supposed to be logged through osTicket. In the last 
30 days there have been 227 support requests made at an average of 10 per day. This will give us the 
necessary data needed in any future requests for extra resources in the department. 
 
A new MFD has been installed in the FML and is working very well. Another one is planned for the 
Colony computer room. 
 
New servers for College financial systems have been installed at WCDC. The installation of hardware 
went well although the software had quite a few bugs which made for a slightly bumpy start. These 
have now been ironed out. 
 
A network switch faisd fmd 



P r ovi si on of Com put er Servi ce s   
 
JR has already sent a link to Committee members which explains how we prioritise our work using a 
banding from 1-7. This should then give people a form of service level expectation. JR had been 
requested to do this by VB via the Audit Committee and everyone agreed that it looks good. CR asked 
if the priority level is driven by the person making the request but JR emphasised that it is us who 
define this. The priority level does not currently tally with anything on osTicket and although this 
could potentially be developed it would affect every department who use the system. 
 
 
4. UCS Repor t  
 
Ben was welcomed to the Committee.  
 
BC had nothing to report but asked what he could do between meetC 
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